
Hi! I’m Scott Miller, and I’m running for the position of Allied/Entente Representative of the 
Great War Association. A great many of you know me, but there are plenty of guys who don’t, so 
I’d like to take a moment and explain to you why I’m asking for your vote. With 40 years of 
dedicated reenacting experience and a proven record of leadership, I believe I am uniquely 
positioned to represent the interests and aspirations of our Allied/Entente membership. 

My commitment is anchored in honesty, transparency, and consistent, engaged representation. I 
believe the Allied/Entente voice deserves not just to be heard, but actively included in GWA 
decisions. This means two-way communication—listening to concerns and ideas, providing 
regular updates, and creating clear channels for feedback. It means making sure all of the 
members on our side of the line, not just the unit leaders, know who I am and how to reach me, 
and are comfortable doing so.  

As the commander of one of the largest units in the line, I bring hands-on leadership experience 
and a deep understanding of the challenges and opportunities the reenacting community faces. 
My track record of completing projects on time and under budget speaks to my ability to turn 
plans into reality. 

Now retired, I have the time and dedication to fully commit to this role. I live right here in 
Newville, just minutes from the Caesar Krauss Memorial GWA site, allowing me to stay closely 
engaged with site conditions and progress. Over the past few years, I’ve built strong, positive 
relationships with local leaders and community members, which will be invaluable in fostering 
collaboration and supporting GWA’s goals. 

I am passionate about site improvements that enhance the experience for all members. From 
preserving the integrity and authenticity of our one-of-a-kind site to helping guide its 
development, I will work tirelessly to ensure our site remains a place we are proud to call our 
own. It truly is something special, ‘World War I Disneyland,’ and we shouldn’t lose sight of that.  

If you entrust me with your vote, I will bring decades of experience, a commitment to honest and 
open communication, and a proven ability to deliver results—all while ensuring the voice of the 
Allied/Entente community is heard loud and clear. 

Let’s work together to make the GWA stronger, more transparent, and 
better than ever. 

Thank you, 

Scott Miller (sm82132001@yahoo.com) 
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